I INSTITUTE

FOR ADVANCED LEARNING AND RESEARCH

NOTICE OF AWARD

Pursuant to RFP02-2018, the Institute for Advanced Learning and
Research has awarded a contract for the Information Technology
Hardware Refresh to Data Network Solutions, Inc.

The Contract was awarded on October 24, 2018.

The Notice of Award was posted on November 20, 2019.
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